Donor Support Form

Please include this portion with your contribution.

Yes! I want to support the Northeast District
Mission Team to!
Donor Name
Address
City
State/Prov Zip/Postal Code
Phone ()
Email
Yes, I want to make a contribution of \$ to help support your mission trip. (funds must be received prior to departure)
Yes, I will support you in prayer as you commit to a Northeast District Ministries trip.
Please detach and return this pledge of support. If you are enclosing a check (please do not send cash), make it payable to
Northeast District, Wesleyan Church
Please mark "Missions trip" in the memo field. Identify the volunteer on this form on the line below, not on the check. Send your contribution to:
Northeast District, Wesleyan Church 6737 Cetronia Road Allentown, PA 18106
Name of Volunteer:
See the attached portion for tax deduction and financial information

Tax Deduction / Financial Information

Please keep this portion for your file.

Please make your tax-deductible check payable to:

Northeast District, Wesleyan Church

The Northeast District, Wesleyan Church is a religious organization registered with the United States Government.

<u>DO NOT PUT THE VOLUNTEER'S</u> NAME ANYWHERE ON YOUR CHECK!

Under IRS guidelines, in order for you to receive a tax deduction for your contribution, you as a donor must release control of how the money will be used. All contributions will be used for tax exempt purposes; the District Board of Administration oversees the disbursement of contributions for mission work. Funds may not be restricted for the sole use of a specified individual.

If a volunteer is over-funded, the District Board reserves the right to direct such funds to other volunteers or other trips.

If the trip is over-funded, the District Board reserves the right to direct such funds to another mission trip.

Refund Policy: Per IRS guidelines, contributions are <u>not</u> refundable. If a volunteer does not go on the mission trip, funds will first be used to pay for his/her administrative costs and any airline tickets already purchased. The District Board reserves the right to use any remaining funds for the referenced mission trip or any other District mission trip.

As part of the Church universal, it is our desire to not detract from the ministry of any church. We prayerfully request that any gifts you give are above and beyond your tithe and not from your tithe to your local church body.

Thank you for partnering with us!